
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

Ref: FOI2014/07110 
ArmyHQ/Sec/05/04/73999 

||||| ||||||||| ||||||||||||| 

|||||||||||||||||||||||||||||||||||||||||||||| 

Dear ||||| ||||||||||||| 

Army Secretariat 
Army Headquarters 
IDL 24 Blenheim Building 
Marlborough Lines 
Andover 
Hampshire, SP11 8HJ 
United Kingdom 

E-mail: Army Sec-group@mod.uk 

Website: www.army.mod.uk 

11 December 2014 

Thank you for your email of 14 November requesting the following information: 

‘What was the overall percentage pass rate for all Junior Entry (Short) courses completed between 
1 April 2010 and 31 March 2014.’ 

The overall percentage pass rates for all Army Junior Entry (Short) courses completed during the 
periods specified are as follows: 

2010/11 2011/12 2012/13 2013/14 
73% 78% 86% 83% 

If you are not satisfied with this response or you wish to complain about any aspect of the handling 
of your request, then you should contact me in the first instance.  If informal resolution is not 
possible and you are still dissatisfied then you may apply for an independent internal review by 
contacting the Deputy Chief Information Officer, 2nd Floor, MOD Main Building, Whitehall, SW1A 
2HB (e-mail CIO-FOI-IR@mod.uk). Please note that any request for an internal review must be 
made within 40 working days of the date on which the attempt to reach informal resolution has 
come to an end. 

If you remain dissatisfied following an internal review, you may take your complaint to the 
Information Commissioner under the provisions of Section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act. 
Please note that the Information Commissioner will not investigate your case until the MOD internal 
review process has been completed. Further details of the role and powers of the Information 
Commissioner can be found on the Commissioner's website, http://www.ico.gov.uk. 

Yours sincerely, 

Army Secretariat 
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